
 

 
Imperial Oil Limited   100 5th Conc E, Waterdown, ON L0R 2H1 

VIA Email 
 
August 8, 2019 

Ms. Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: EB-2019-0007 – Imperial Oil Limited Application for leave to construct the Waterdown to Finch 
Project 
Responses to Interrogatories 
Rationale for confidential filings 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Imperial Oil Limited submitted responses to the Interrogatories on August 6, 2019. The purpose of this 
letter is to clarify the evidence and rationale for filing information in confidence. 
 
In the Interrogatory Response (file IOL_IRR_Redacted_20190806) the following information is filed in 
confidence: 

- City of Mississauga 2.1(f), Page 13 of 168, Table 10-1: Coordinates of valve locations were filed 
in confidence to protect the security of the site. Approximate kilometer post of locations were kept 
public. 

- City of Toronto 1.5(a), Page 43 of 168, Table 27-1: Coordinates of valve locations were filed in 
confidence to protect the security of the site. Approximate kilometer post of locations were kept 
public. 

- City of Toronto 4.1(b), Page 61 of 168, Table 32-1: Coordinates of the pipeline alignment were 
filed in confidence to protect the security of the pipeline. Approximate kilometer posts were kept 
public. 

- Halton Region 4.23(a), Page 164 of 168, Table 94-1: Coordinates of valve locations were filed in 
confidence to protect the security of the site. Approximate kilometer post of locations were kept 
public. 
 

There is no information that was filed in confidence in the Interrogatory Response Appendices (file 
IOL_IRR_Appendix 1-16_Redacted_20190806). 
 
In the Interrogatory Response Appendices (file IOL_IRR_Appendix 17-19_Redacted_20190806) the 
following information is filed in confidence: 

- Appendix 17, Updated Land Line List Table 6-1, Page 1 of 81, Halton Region 2(a) IR response: 
Private landowner names and addresses were filed in confidence to protect the privacy of 
landowners. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Waterdown to Finch General Inquiries 
questions@imperialon.ca  
416.586.1915 
 



2 

 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 

 

Jessie Malone 
Environmental and Regulatory Lead, Imperial 
 
CC:  
Ian Laing, Imperial 
Zora Crnojacki, Ontario Energy Board 
Michael Millar, Ontario Energy Board 
 


